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redevelopment agency for Town 
improvements in an e$ort to promote 
economic vitality for the Town.

Douglas County commissioners on 
! ursday, April 17 approved $1.5 
million to bury some of the Town’s 
power lines and improve pedestrian 
walkways, parking, signs, landscaping 
and street lighting in Genoa, the 
Record -Cour ie r newspaper o f 
Gardnerville reported. At the same 
t ime, commissioners approved 
$625,000 over the next two years to 
construct a trail from a point east of 
Genoa to David Walley’s Resort, about 
two miles south of town.

Lisa Granahan, Douglas County’s 

Economic Vitality Manager, said the 
Walley’s to Genoa Trail will showcase 
the area’s natural beauty while 
improving Genoa’s status as a tourist 
destination. “Walley’s is a great 
partner,” she said. “!ey’re going to 
allow parking in their lot, and they’re 
opening a visitors center in Genoa that 
will bring 5,000 to 10,000 families to 
the area.”

Duane Jakob, the resort’s general 
manager, said visitors have expressed 
an interest in the trail and other 
outdoor activities. “You’re going to see 
a lot of increased tra#c and support 
from the community,” Jakob said. “It 
will be fantastic.”

Bill Hay, president of the Carson 

Valley Trails Association, said the trail 
will "ll a need for winter outdoor 
recreation. “It’s one of the things 
modern businesses look to in 
relocation,” he said.

!e town will be responsible for 
maintaining the trail.

Funds for the projects are coming 
from the county’s redevelopment 
agency as part of its economic vitality 
plan. Commissioners approved the 
funding while sitting as members of 
the Redevelopment Agency.

(Reprinted by permission from the Record 
Courier Newspaper and Kurt Hildebrand)
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GENOA GETS REDEVELOPMENT FUNDS
$2.2 Million Approved For Trail and Town Improvements




